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GUIDELINES FOR SYNOPSIS WAIVERS
FOR OVERSEAS PROCUREMENTS

A. POLICY

Overseas procurement, in and of itself, is not sufficient
reason to waive synopsis requirements. A primary principle of
these guidelines is that synopsis in the Commerce Business
Dailv (CBD) is a requirement of law and may only be waived in
certain limited circumstances. The legal basis for waiving the
synopsis requirement is that it is not appropriate or
reasonable to publish a notice before issuing a solicitation.

Conditions that may support a not appropriate or reasonable
finding include, but are not limited to: (a) impracticality,
e.g., only local contractors may obtain the required license
in the country, and (b) adverse impact to the Agency's foreign
mission. Delay, due to poor acquisition planning, is not a
sufficient factor to waive the synopsis requirement.

This policy applies to acquisitions entered into and
performed entirely outside the United States if the
acquisition complies with these guidelines.

These guidelines shall be effective for five years from the
date of issuance.

B. PROCEDURES

The Contracting Officer (CO) at the overseas contracting
activity (post, embassy, etc.) shall prepare a written
determination and finding (D & F) documenting the basis for
waiving the synopsis.

The D & F shall contain: a) Agency identification,_b)
solicitation identification, c) nature and description of
action being approved, d) basis for the waiver, and e)
signature of the official authorized to sign.

The determination shall be signed by the contracting officer
for the acquisition and approved in accordance with agency
procedures.

Agencies shall establish reasonable thresholds for higher
level review and approval.

The written D & F shall be placed in the contract file.
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